
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Australian Government wants to provide you 

with information about the new specialist disability 

employment program.  

 

 

They want to share information on key changes in 

the new program and what it means for participants, 

employers and providers.  

 

 

It is important that the Australian Government 

continues to engage with key stakeholders.   

 

 

This meeting will be in Sydney, with the Hon. 

Amanda Rishworth MP, Minister for Social Services. 

 



 

 
She will talk about the new specialised disability 

employment model. You will be able to ask 

questions.  

 

 
 

 

 

The meeting is on Thursday 23 May 2024.  

It will start at 1:30 pm and finish at 4:30 pm.  

 

 

 
 
 
The Sydney Masonic Centre 
66 Goulburn St, Sydney NSW 2000 
 

 

 

The meeting is free.  

 

 



 

 

You can also watch the meeting on your computer, 

tablet, or phone.  

 

 

To register for the event please visit:   
https://events.humanitix.com/2024-25-budget-disability-

employment-reform  

For more information about DES Reform, please 
visit: https://www.dss.gov.au/new-specialist-disability-

employment-program 
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